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Tardies/Absences


Students counted tardy without a valid excuse will receive a tardy slip and serve a lunch detention the following day.


Students will get 2 days for each day of absence to make up work.


Please notify us at least a week ahead of time if you have a vacation planned and would like to have work before leaving.





Progress Reports


Progress reports will be sent home halfway through each semester.


If, after receiving a progress report, you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.





Friday Folders


Every Friday, your child will come home with a large manila folder.


Contains graded work, weekly newsletter, missing assignment sheets, progress reports, information from the office, etc.


Please look over the papers with your child, sign folder, and return it to school on Monday.





Star of the Week


Each student in our class will be “Star of the Week” for one week during the year.


When your child is “Star of the Week,” he/she may bring in pictures, awards, and special items to share with the class.


Due to various allergies, bringing pictures of pets is requested in place of bringing live pets.
































Parent Portal


Online access to grades, missing assignments, and upcoming tests


An * indicates that the assignment is turned in, but not yet graded.


Forms are available to sign up.





Events throughout the Year


MEAP test in October (math, science, English/Language Arts)


S.A.V.E. (Substance Abuse Violence Education:  8 week program taught by school liason)


Human Growth & Development classes


Camp Pinewood in May (Wed.-Fri.)





Birthdays


Your child is welcome to bring a treat on his/her birthday.  Please be aware of peanut allergies.


If your child has a summer birthday, we will celebrate his/her half birthday.





Snacks/Water Bottles


Students may bring a healthy snack and water bottle to class (no candy please).





Specials Rotation


Students will need to keep a pair of gym shoes at school to be prepared for P.E. class each week.


Students will have P.E., music, art,  and Spanish


Students will need a recorder for music class.  You may contact Mr. DeZwaan to purchase one.  If your child has one already, please have them bring it to school for music class. 
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              Mrs. Fields/Mrs. Lema	


              School: 892-3475 ext. 5215


              Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lemasar@allendale.k12.mi.us" ��lemasar@allendale.k12.mi.us�


                          � HYPERLINK "mailto:fieldsdaw@allendale.k12.mi.us" ��fieldsdaw@allendale.k12.mi.us�





Mr. Hubbs


             School: 892-3475 ext. 5210


             Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lamhei@allendale.k12.mi.us" ��hubbsjas@allendale.k12.mi.us�





Parent Portal:





� HYPERLINK "http://apsfalcons.info/campus/portal.allendale/jsp" ��http://apsfalcons.info/campus/portal.allendale/jsp�





Class Website:


� HYPERLINK "http://www.fieldslemanews.weebly.com" ��www.fieldslemanews.weebly.com�





Class Blog:


� HYPERLINK "http://fieldslema.posterous.com" ��http://fieldslema.posterous.com�























